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Dear Year 4 Families,        8th December 2023 
 
I am pleased to say that after negotiations with her current school, Mrs Pullin will now be able to 
join us after half term in February. This means that from Tuesday 20th February, the class will be 
taught consistently by Mrs Pullin for four days and by Mrs Lambe for one.  
 
For the first five weeks of next term, Mrs Pullin will be teaching the class every Friday. On 
Tuesday of next week, we are interviewing a teacher who would potentially teach the class for 
the other four days. She is a very promising candidate with strong references, so I am hoping to 
be able to let you know next week that she will be teaching for four days a week after Christmas. 
 
Mrs Pullin will be in school next Friday afternoon (15th December), when she will meet with Mrs 
Newsome and the class again. She will also be around at the end of the day to give you a chance 
to meet her. 
 
Thank you for your understanding at this time when recruitment is challenging in schools. I will 
update again next week. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr P Garratty 
Head Teacher 


